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BRC Application - ACTION NEEDED.
An account has been created for you to access the BRC Applicant Portal.
Your e-mail address will be your username.


Dear Candidate’s Name,

The Department of Early Education and Care (EEC) has received a request to complete your Background Record Check (BRC). To complete the BRC process, you must provide EEC with additional information using the BRC Applicant Portal within the BRC Navigator.
 
If this is the first time you’re accessing your applicant portal account, please click here. After account creation we recommend bookmarking this link in your browser for future access.
 
If you have previously accessed your account and set your password, please click here. If you have forgotten your password, you will be able to reset it from this link. If your email has changed, please contact the EEC Contact Center listed below.
 
If you have questions or need assistance about the EEC BRC process or systems, please submit a work order to the EEC Contact Center using the BRC Support Tool or call at (617) 988-7841.


Sincerely,

EEC Background Record Check Unit

